Makarow, Irina (ECY)

From: Tan, Shirlee <Shirlee. Tan@kingcounty.gov>

Sent: Monday, December 21, 2020 11:13 AM

To: Zarker, Ken (ECY)

Cc: O'Rourke, Rory; Kellogg, Ryan; Makarow, Irina (ECY)
Subject: PFAS CAP

THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE WASHINGTON STATE EMAIL SYSTEM - Take caution not
to open attachments or links unless you know the sender AND were expecting the attachment or the link

Hi Ken and Irina,

We are writing to request at least an extra week of time to get our PFAS CAP comments to you from PHSCK (January
11*™). We’ve been completely swamped with COVID-response activities and | am just now getting to the document. We
recognize that Ecology is under legislative deadlines for the CAP, but the comment period that was chosen has been
EXTREMELY difficult for those of us working in public health during this unusual year. This Chemical Action Plan sets the
course for actions on PFAS for King County and the State of Washington for many years to come, and we are requesting
additional time so that we can be thoughtful and thorough in our comments.

Please let us know if this request can be accommodated.
Respectfully,

Shirlee Tan, PhD

Toxicologist

Environmental Health Services

Public Health — Seattle & King County
Shirlee.tan@kingcounty.gov
206-477-7978




